
Cricket club report as follows. 

 

2024 was the clubs most successful to date in terms of results. We played 10 matches, winning 6 of 

them. We welcomed new sponsors including Salix,  Westgate Security, Hoff Enterprises and The Bat 

Guy and we thank them all for their ongoing support. All have agreed to remain as sponsors for 

2025. We are launching a new match sponsorship for 2025. Cost is £25 for a single match. We 

currently have 6 new sponsors signed up to this but are planning 18 games this season so any 

further support would be greatly appreciated. Please contact Guy Bourner if you would like to get 

involved.  

2024 has also seen us enter the Thanet Indoor cricket league which is our first taste of competitive 

cricket since we reformed. With a couple of games still left to play we are valiantly fighting 

relegation to division 3. 

We look forward to another outdoor season and work on the square has started in earnest. 

We would like to personally thanks Kath for opening and shutting up after us, the village hall 

committee and the parish council for their on going support. 

 


